
Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Stewartville City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 12, 2025, at 
6:00 p.m. at 105 E 1st Street, Stewartville, MN. 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider the first reading of a proposed amendment to 
Chapter 13 – Zoning, to allow Cannabis Businesses licensed under Minnesota Statute 
342. 

A copy of the proposed ordinance will be available for public review on the City’s 
website under “Council Agendas” beginning August 8, 2025. 

All oral and written comments will be accepted and considered. 

 

Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 

 


